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Message from the deputy 
Headteacher:  

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Today marks the end of a very important week for 
some of our children.  Year 6 completed their 
National SATs papers and we are extremely proud of 
every single child in the year group.  The children 
showed resilience, maturity and determination 
throughout the week and impressed us with how 
calm they stayed despite the nerves.  They have 
celebrated this afternoon with their well-deserved 
trip to the bowling alley and we know they will have 
had a fantastic time with all the adults that have 
supported them throughout the year.  Thank you to 
all the parents that have continued to help their 
children at home by encouraging them to complete 
their homework, getting them in on time and 
supporting them through a challenging week.  You 
should feel very proud of your children. 

Today we say goodbye to Mrs Evans-Lee for a short 
while as she starts her maternity leave.  We thank her 
for all her hard work with Year 6 this year and look 
forward to her visiting with the baby.  Mrs Hall and 
Mrs Gibson will be taking over the teaching of the 
class for the last part of this year. 

¢ƘŜ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ ƘŀǾŜ ǊŜŀƭƭȅ ŜƴƧƻȅŜŘ ǘƻŘŀȅΩǎ Pyjamarama 
day.  This day supports the work of the Book Trust 
which works hard to ensure every child has access to 
books.  Thank you to everyone that supported the 
day by dressing up and sending in a donation. 

Today we sent out our invitation to our Platinum 
Jubilee day celebrations on the 6th June.  Teachers 
are busy planning events for the next few weeks and 
the kitchen has prepared a delicious menu.  ²Ŝ ŎŀƴΩǘ 
wait to enjoy the day with the children and hope the 
sun shines for us. 

Please can we remind families that all children are to 
come into school in their uniform every day and the 
children should bring their PE kit in a bag on their PE 
days.  We are seeing an increasing number of 

children coming to school in their PE kits.  May we 
also remind everyone that children are expected to 
wear the school PE uniform: information for this can 
be found on our school website. 

Ellie Gibson 

Deputy Headteacher 

 

Pyjamarama 

On Friday the whole school took part in Pyjamarama 
day for the Book Trust charity.  Lots of children came 
to school in their pyjamas and everyone got to 
participate in various reading activities throughout 
the day.  Thank you to everyone who was able to 
donate! We have raised £116.83!  The money raised 
will go to the Book Trust charity and will help to make 
sure no child misses out on their bedtime story.  
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!ǘǘŜƴŘŀƴŎŜ /ƻƴƎǊŀǘǳƭŀǘƛƻƴǎ 
 Classes with 96% and above:  

 4MD (98.9%), 6JD (98.9%) 

/ŜƭŜōǊŀǘƛƴƎ tǳƴŎǘǳŀƭƛǘȅ  
Lowest number of late marks:  

KS1 ς 2SN 
KS2 ς 6JD 

http://limetrust.org/lime-trust-information/policies/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 6 Bowling Trip  

To celebrate the end of SATS week and all the 
ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴΩǎ ƘŀǊŘ ǿƻǊƪ ǘƘǊƻǳƎƘƻǳǘ ǘƘŜ ȅŜŀǊΣ ǘƘŜ ¸ŜŀǊ с 
children visited Hollywood Bowl for a game of 
bowling and a hot lunch.  The Year 6 teachers are all 
very proud of the effort the children have put in 
throughout the year and for trying their best!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations Year 6! 

A massive well done from the Year 6 team to all the 
Year 6 children for trying their best in their SATs this 
week.  It has been lovely to see the children make 
'playground' equipment in the afternoons as they 
have shown how creative and immersive they are. 

Creating Telescopes in Year 1 

On Wednesday 11th May, Year 1 were busy making 
telescopes in Science for Sunny the Meerkat.  The 
children were testing which material would be best 
best.  They were predicting which material would be 
transparent so that Sunny the Meerkat could see 
through it. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Year 4 - Art and Music 

This week, year 4 have been enjoying some of the 
arts. In music we have been learning how to use 
musical techniques such as dynamics and ostinato to 
create rhythmic compositions inspired by rivers, 
which we learnt about earlier in the year. In art, our 
topic has been 'Every Picture Tells a Story'. We have 
explored artists such as David Hockney and Paula 
Rego through studying their work, using drama to 
explore the stories behind pictures and creating 
compositions of our own, including abstract pictures 
inspired by the work of Fiona Rae. Year 4 have had a 
great time exploring these arts and have enjoyed 
learning in a variety of different ways. 

Creations from Year 6  

Last week in Year 6 the children took photos using a 
digital microscope for a competition.  Here are the 
some of the photos they took.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dinner menu 

On the week commencing, 16th May 22, we start 
week 3 of the Dinner Menu.  School Dinner Menu  

Upcoming events  

UPCOMING EVENTS  

Monday 16th May Year 2 SATs week 

Thursday 26th May  End of Summer term 1 

Friday 27th May Additional bank holiday. 
School closed to all pupils. 

Monday 6th June Start of summer term 2. The 
vǳŜŜƴΩǎ tƭŀǘƛƴǳƳ Jubilee 
celebration day in school for 
all pupils.  

Tuesday 12th July  Year 4 Victorian day at 
Gressenhall Farm & 
Workhouse  

Thursday 14th July  Year 5 visit to New Theatre, 
Peterborough  

Tuesday 19th July Last day of the academic 
year 

All of the trips above are on Arbor.  Please ensure 
that you give permission and start to make payments. 

 

 

http://limeacademyparnwell.org/media/5812/dinner-menu-lime-academy-parnwell.pdf


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 


